
 
New and Noteworthy 

 
 

Message from Your Mayor and Council 
NEEBING VISION STATEMENT:  Neebing strives to be a vibrant rural municipality that enriches the quality 
of life for its citizens, nurtures its economy, and continues to build on community pride, making it a 
healthy place to live, work, and play. 

The Citizen Satisfaction Survey was conducted earlier this year, and we’d like to thank all those who 
participated. The survey results and Council’s Action Plan can be found on the Neebing website 
www.neebing.org/survey.   

Regular Council Meetings take place on the first and third Wednesday of each month. Meetings can be 
attended in person, via computer, or by phone.  At the beginning of regular Council Meetings is the Town 
Hall session where the public is welcome to informally address Council. You can also request a deputation 
if you wish to speak with Council more formally regarding an issue. Contact the office the week before a 
scheduled Council meeting to arrange a deputation.  

Tax Installment Due Dates are August 30 and October 25, 2024 
If you have any questions about the information on your tax notice, contact the Municipal Office. If you 
would like to set up a monthly payment plan for your taxes, call the office and ask to speak with Laura. 

Blake Hall turns 100! 
Plan to attend the 100th Anniversary Celebration of Blake Hall on September 13th and 14th. This two-day 
event kicks off on Friday evening when the band HEADRUSH hits the main stage. On Saturday there will be 
entertainment, games, contests, bouncy castles, vendors, and fun for all ages. NFRA will be holding a 
fundraising BBQ on both days and there will be free corn on the cob and cake on Saturday. Volunteers are 
still needed, so if you want to lend a hand, give the office a call and we will put you in touch with the 
organizers. Visit www.neebing.org/blake100 for the full schedule of events. 

Neebing and LRCA Fishing Derby 
The Municipality of Neebing, in partnership with The Lakehead Regional Conservation Authority are 
holding a one-day Lake Superior fishing derby on August 24, 2024. More details on this event are posted 
on our website and in the Neebing News. www.neebing.org/derby.  

Landfill Punch Cards 
Enclosed with this tax bill is your Landfill Punch Card or cards. BEGINNING AUGUST 1st, 2024, the 
orange bag tags will no longer be accepted. You must present your punch card to the landfill 
attendant before dumping bags of household waste. Each number on the punch card entitles the 
holder to 1 bag of household garbage. As always, additional tipping fees will apply to demolition 
waste, bulky, or loose items, etc. Recycling areas are available at both landfill sites at no charge. 
Separate your garbage. Reduce, Reuse, Recycle. 

Money Talks 
Neebing receives subsidies from the Federal and Provincial Governments, grant funding from various 
organizations, and tax revenues from Neebing property owners. Every year Neebing’s income must match 

http://www.neebing.org/survey
http://www.neehelpke100/
http://www.neebing.org/derby


that of Neebing expenses. The expenses Neebing expects to incur in 2024 are shown below. If you want to 
learn more about Neebing’s Budget, please visit www.neebing.org/budget. 

Expenditures Actuals TBD Percent 
Capital Projects  $         2,655,893  39.9% 
Roads and Infrastructure  $         1,242,822  18.6% 
Administration and General Govt  $         1,045,344  15.7% 
Social and Family Services (DSSAB)  $            457,802  6.9% 
Ambulance Services  $            326,000  4.9% 
Fire and Emergency Services  $            309,139  4.6% 
Policing and Protective Services     $            289,201  4.3% 
Waste Management  $            133,594  2.0% 
Other  $              65,993  1.0% 
Recreation  $              58,977  0.9% 
Health Unit  $              58,080  0.9% 
Planning & Development   $              19,330  0.3% 
Total  $         6,662,175 100.0% 

 

Trailer By-law 
If you have a recreational trailer such as a travel trailer, an RV, or a motorhome on a property that does 
not have a house, you are required to purchase a trailer license. The license fees collected go towards 
funding municipal services such as fire, ambulance, policing, roads, landfills, and more. Visit 
www.neebing.org/trailerlicence for more information. 

Report a Concern 
If you have concerns regarding municipal operations, you can phone the office, or use our report a 
concern form on our website. Complaints are tracked and forwarded to the right department for action as 
well as to your Ward Councillor for information. 

Talk to us! 
Mayor: 
  Mark Thibert  Phone: 807-626-6596   email: mayor@neebing.org 
 
Councillors: 
  Curtis Coulson, Pardee Phone: 807- 577-2475  email: pardee@neebing.org 
  Gordon Cuthbertson, At Large Phone: 807-708-7548  email: councilatlarge@neebing.org 
  Gary Gardener, Pearson Phone: 807-577-1963  email: pearson@neebing.org 
  Katherine Hill, Blake  Phone: 807-631-1869  email: blake@neebing.org 
  Brian Kurikka, Scoble Phone: 807-633-3735  email: scoble@neebing.org 
  Brian Wright, Crooks Phone: 807-964-2365  email: crooks@neebing.org 

Neebing Municipal Office     
  4766 Highway 61  Phone: 807-474-5331  email: neebing@neebing.org 
  Neebing, ON  P7L 0B5  Fax:  807-474-5332  web:  www.neebing.org 
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